
September 11, 2024 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol 
Pierre, SD 57501 

RE:   Chairperson Fiegen’s Request for Information Regarding Line Hits 
Docket Nos. EL23-020 and NG23-014 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. (Montana-Dakota or Company) herewith electronically 
submits supplemental information to its September 5, 2024 informational letter 
regarding the above referenced subject.  

Montana-Dakota previously noted the total amount billed to responsible parties for 
damages was $215,606. As of August 14, 2024, $22,202 remained unpaid. $20,717 
was in arrears, and $1,485 had been written off.     

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (701) 222-7855 or 
travis.jacobson@mdu.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Travis R. Jacobson 

Travis R. Jacobson 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 

cc: B. Koenecke 
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